
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 9th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

School understands the significance of England's place in the Euro 2020 final, an event that has 

been long awaited for. 

As such, school appreciates that there may be a number of children who are very tired on Monday 

morning (Monday 12th July). 

If you are running late due to your child staying up watching the football, you must call school by 

9.00am to report this – leaving a message on the answer phone or emailing 

admin@norwoodschool.co.uk.  Any child running late for this reason must be in school 

by 10am to ensure that their mark is not ‘unauthorised’. 

Should England win, in celebration of this, we will have a football themed dress down day on the 

Monday 12th July 2021.  Football shirts or tops of red, white and blue will be allowed on this day. 

We know we have a number of pupils who are having to self-isolate and will not be in school on 

this day, therefore we would love for these pupils to join in with the football themed dress down 

day (again, should England win) to join in and send pictures to share on Tapestry/Seesaw.  

Any queries please contact the school office via email admin@norwoodschool.co.uk 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 
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